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October 3, 2022 
 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
RE: A.L. 2022-P07 
 (UT2022-20) 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Attached for your notification are the following revisions to the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
Exchange and Network Services Price List, submitted with an October 3, 2022 issue date and a 
October 19, 2022 effective date.  Attachment A includes a list of pages. 
 
This filing grandfathers current CLVP term contracts at their assigned Tier for the duration of the current 
term plan.  Upon expiration of a customer’s current contract term, lines provided by former CenturyLink 
ILECs will no longer be contributory to or eligible for the CenturyLink Line Volume Plan.  Customer 
notification regarding this change is being provided 30 days in advance, via direct mail post cards. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Attachments 
Marla Hazlett 
 
 
UT2022-20 
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ATTACHMENT A 

List of Pages 
 

Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
Exchange and Network Services Price List 

 
Section Page Release  Section Page Release 

5 186 4   
5 187 5     
5 187.1 2     
5 188 4     
5 189 3     
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       
       

 


